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April 19, 2024 

 

Dear Property Owners and Residents: 

 

Re: Notice of Road Construction on Township Road 564 

 

 

We are writing to let you know that Sturgeon County is planning significant infrastructure improvements in 

your area this summer. A contractor hired by Sturgeon County will be working on Township Road 564. The 

project will upgrade the existing road to meet the County's general municipal servicing standards for rural 

highways, enhancing safety, ride quality, and drainage. 

 

Scope of work 

This project will rehabilitate Township Road 564 from east of Highway 28 to east of Range Road 231, and 

on the west side of Highway 28 to the Goose Hummock Golf Course entrance. A total of 2.2 km of roadway 

will be reconstructed and paved with asphalt. 

 

A bridge culvert (BF 00889) located about 900 metres east of Highway 28 on Township Road 564 will be 

replaced. We expect the project, including the bridge work, will take about four months to complete. Please 

be aware that construction schedules may change depending on weather conditions.  

 

What this means to you 

There will be Sturgeon County project personnel, contractor crews, and equipment working in the area. 

Construction will take place Monday to Saturday between the hours of 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. The road will be open 

for alternate lane traffic during construction, except when the bridge structure is replaced. During that 

work, the road immediately before and after the bridge will be fully closed for about four weeks. Road 

detour information will be provided before the work begins.  

 

Staying in touch 

To stay up to date on all our projects, please visit the road construction project pages on our website at 

www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads. We encourage you to sign up to follow this construction project, as well as any 

others that may be of interest, and receive weekly progress email updates. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Khalil Shaikh at 780-939-0618 or email 

kshaikh@sturgeoncounty.ca 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance Sturgeon County’s infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 

 
Max Adu-Safo,  

Acting Director, Transportation & Engineering Services, Sturgeon County 
Enclosure: 1 (Map) 
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C:    Mayor Alanna Hnatiw, Sturgeon County 

 Councillor Deanna Stang, Division 5, Sturgeon County 

  Councillor Jason Berry, Division 6, Sturgeon County 

       Reegan McCullough, Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 

       Gord Cebryk, General Manager, Infrastructure Services, Sturgeon County 
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